
                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                              

 

 

 
 

Come and meet your KCC Warden, to discuss  
local issues that may be affecting you at 

Bean Village Hall 
Commencing July 2018 

Every second Monday of the month  
5.00pm – 6.30pm excluding  

13th August  
Every third Monday of the month 

1pm – 2.30pm  


